
 
 
 
 

Call for Participation 
 
 

 
 

21st SIGDA University Booth 
at the 45th Design Automation Conference 

Anaheim Convention Center 
Anaheim, California 

June 8-13, 2008 
 
 
Registration is now open for the 21st SIGDA University Booth at the Design Automation 
Conference at http://www.sigda.org/ubooth.html.  The SIGDA University Booth at the 
Design Automation Conference provides an opportunity for the university community to 
demonstrate EDA tools, design projects, and instructional materials in the Exhibits 
section of the Design Automation Conference. Presenters and attendees at DAC are 
especially encouraged to participate, but participation is open to all members of the 
university community.  Participants will conduct a one-hour demonstration at the booth 
each day.  The University Booth provides booth space, poster areas, computers, and a 
high-speed connection to the Internet. 

Participants at the University Booth are also provided with modest travel grant 
reimbursements, provided that posters are hung for the entire duration of the conference 
and that demonstrations are completed during the time slots that they are scheduled.  
Participants who receive funding for the conference via alternative sources such as the 
Ph.D. forum and Student Design Contest are not eligible for travel grants through the 
University Booth. 

To apply for participation, visit the University Booth website at 
http://www.sigda.org/ubooth.html.  Deadline for registration is May 5, 2008. 

Contact Information 
 

Booth Coordinators SIGDA Program Director 
Baris Taskin Joe Zambreno Alex K. Jones 
Drexel University Iowa State University Univ. of Pittsburgh 
taskin@coe.drexel.edu  zambreno@iastate.edu  akjones@ece.pitt.edu 
 


